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Gulf Coast Archives and Museum


of Gay, Lesbian, Bisexual and Transgender History, Inc.


P.O. Box 130192  ( Houston, TX  77219-0192 ( (713) 227-5973



The following information is being sent to all organizations in the Houston, Gulf Coast area.

In mid 1999 a discussion began on han-net…"Montrose includes the Museum District…where is the Gay (glbtf) Museum?"  From that one comment began a discussion about why there was not one, and on July 7, 1999, 13 people came together in a small meeting room at the Montrose Public Library; and so began the seed that would become the Gulf Coast Archives and Museum of Gay, Lesbian, Bisexual and Transgender History, Inc. (GCAM).

We have a great interest in having community organizations participate in GCAM.  Much of our history evolves from our organizations (no matter how large or small, past or present).   

GCAM will open in the month of June 2000 in a temporary space until we have the funds for a permanent structure.  Our initial exhibit is planned to be "Gulf Coast Pride Through the Ages," which will include a time line of "pride-ful" events of our community from at least Town Meeting I through today. We would like to include information about your organization.

Besides the museum aspect of GCAM, our other primary focus is an historical archive of various types of memorabilia.  We are already gathering personal and organizational collections for this purpose.  We would be interested in any articles your organization or members may want to donate/loan.

Our long-term goal is to offer space to organizations to present their history.  When allowing space to your organization -- how would you present your history (examples: a time line, your humble beginnings, founders, purpose, historical dates, accomplishments, pictures, trophies, media coverage, newsletters and other memorabilia) for a very visible presentation? 

For more information, email us at gcam@mail.com, see our web page at http://www.houstongayweb.com/gulfcoastarchive or contact us at 713-227-5973.

We hope to hear from you and others in your organization soon.

Historically yours,

Judy Reeves, 

Secretary

Enclosure: GCAM Brochure

